Gesendet: Samstag, 23. Dezember 2017 17:00
An: Geigenbau Leonhardt aus Mittenwald
Betreff: Re: WeihnachtsgriiBe aus Mittenwald - Geigenbau Leonhardt

Mr. Leonhardt,

Thank you so much for remembering us during this special season of the Year.

This week, we received the beautiful Christmas card from you and your

business in Mittenwald, Germany. I will never regret having purchased this violin from you for my daughter, Natalia.
She enjoys playing it every day, and we hope she one day can play it on an orquesta.

Again, Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year. § @ €

Cornwall, NY
USA



